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Greetings:

My name is Wendy Kent. | am an avid motorcyclist and civil defense attorney here in Oregon since
1988.

| support HB 2314 re Lane share in Oregon for many reasons but most importantly for safety as a
rider and reduced congestion.

Please VOTE YES on HB 2314.

Thank you
Wendy M. Kent

Wendy M. Kent | Claim Counsel | Bond & Specialty Insurance
Travelers

4000 Kruse Way Place | Suite 125

Lake Oswego, OR 97035

W: 503-534-4274 F: 503-534-4288
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